
 

Headteacher Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 - 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 3rd February 2023 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Please can we remind parents that the nursery school will be closed on Friday 10th 

February for the half term holiday until Friday 17th February. We reopen on Monday 

20th February.  We hope that you all have a lovely break. 

 

As social media is a very big part of 

our daily lives and children are      

accessing the internet more and 

more, it is important the parents are 

checking that it is a safe                    

environment for them to be using. 

On Tuesday 7th February, it is Safer 

Internet Day 2023. Please see       

overleaf for some top tips for       

parents to use to ensure your child is 

safely using the internet. 

Please also see the Safer Internet 

web page for more guidance and    

advice. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-

internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023 

 SCHOOL FUNDS 

£ £ £ 
Thank you for all your contributions this term, 

we really do appreciate your support.            

The   money has been well used this term and 

we have been able to have ‘All Days’ Farm 

come to visit us, celebrated Chinese New 

Year, exploring different resources  and  also 

learning about their culture. 

Weekly Attendance 

AM 1 - 83%       

AM 2 - 77% 

AM 3 - 90% 

AM 4 -  70% 

AM 5 - 97% 

PM 1 - 68% 

PM 2 - 77% 

PM 3 - 85% 

PM 4 - 88% 

PM 5 - 92% 


